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Our Christian Value of the 

Month is: 
 
 

Understanding  

 

18th February 2022 

Jubilee Week 
On our return to school everyone 
took part in a Jubilee Art Week.  The 
children learnt about the Queen’s    
upcoming Platinum Jubilee and      
designed and made their own       
commemorative cups, saucers and 
plates.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The children in Class 1 also designed 
and made their own crowns.         
Everyone baked some royal treats 
including, cupcakes, biscuits and 
scones.   Further photos can be 
found on our school website. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Swimming 
Class 3 have been enjoying their 
swimming lessons this half term.  
Over the last few years children have 
missed out on the opportunity to visit 
their local pools and we feel        
swimming is a vital skill that children 
should be confident in.  If your child is 
not a confident swimmer please be 
aware of some free courses available 
through Halo.  Details can be found 
at: https://www.haloleisure.org.uk/
activities/herefordshire/childrens-
activities/holiday-activities  
 

Parents’ Evening 
Thank you to those who attended our 
virtual parents’ evening.  We hope 
you found the conversation with your 
child’s teacher useful but please al-
ways remember that they are availa-
ble at the end of the school day if you 
ever have any concerns or questions. 
 
Children’s Mental Health Week 
During the week children took part in 
a variety of activities promoting    
positive mental health. Children    
participated in yoga lessons, talked 
about motivation, made support     
balloons and went on a whole school 
mindful walk. 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 



Jubilee Tree Delivery 
School received a special delivery 
from the Queen’s Green Canopy to 
mark the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 
An Oak tree sapling was delivered.  
After half term the children will be in-
volved in planning on where the tree 
will be planted and we will hold a tree 
planting ceremony to mark the occa-
sion. 
 
Community Jubilee Afternoon  
We welcomed parents and the local 
community into school to view our 
ceramic art, created during our Jubi-
lee art week at the beginning of term.  
Comments were made on how indi-
vidual and beautiful the plates and 
cups were.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Special Delivery 
Class 4 received a very special letter 
from the Queen’s lady in waiting, 
thanking them for sending her photo-
graphs of the children’s commemora-
tive cup and saucer designs.  The 
children were very excited to be sent 
post from   Windsor Castle.  
 

 
 
 

 

PE Kit Reminder 
Please be reminded of our school PE 
uniform, as some children have not 
had what they require to safely and 
comfortably take part in PE lessons.   

• White t-shirt 

• Black shorts 

• Trainers 

• Black tracksuit bottoms  

• Black sweatshirts/school 

fleeces may be worn for out door 

games in the winter.  
   
 
Important Dates 
February 
28th  Return to school 
 
March 
1st  Pancakes in the Village Hall 
2nd  Class 3 Swimming 
 Governors Meeting 
3rd  World Book Day 
4th Class 1 and 2 Forest School 
9th  Class 3 Swimming 
14th National Science Week 
16th Class 1 and 2 Goodrich Trip 
 Class 3 Swimming 
18th  Red Nose Day 
 
 
   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Nursery 
 
Our topic this half term is 'Fairy 
Tales'. The children have been 
retelling The Three Little Pigs 
and Goldilocks and the Three 
Bears. We have learnt the song 
'When Goldilocks went to the 
house of the bears' and have 
been perfecting our bear 
growls!    
 


